
Hawley Highlights
August Edition

We realize some of you no longer have a child attending Hawley.
Thank you for your patience as we update our records.

A Welcome from your 2018/2019 PTA Executive
Board
Welcome to our new and returning Hawley families!  
 
As summer comes to a close and we prepare to pack those backpacks for the �rst time this
year, we wanted to say a quick hello, share some upcoming events and volunteer
opportunities with you, and introduce this year's PTA board. We are looking forward to
meeting you all at many of this year's events. We can be reached at hawleypta@gmail.com 
 
We wish you a wonderful and ful�lling school year!
 
Sincerely, 
 
Your 2018/2019 Executive Board:
President: Jennifer Padilla  

mailto:hawleypta@gmail.com


Secretary: Nancy Hintze  
Treasurer: Monika Wieleba  
1st Vice President: OPEN
2nd Vice President: Nadine Topolski  

August 24th: Kindergarten Bus Run
August 24th: School Walk Through (9:30-10:30am)
August 24th: Back to School Sta� Lunch (food drop o� by 11:00am in the gym)
August 27th: FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL!!
September 3rd: School Closed- Labor Day 
September 4th: Open House K-2 (6:30-8:00pm)
September 5th: Open House 3-4 (6:30-8:00pm)
September 10th: School Closed- Rosh Hashanah 
September 12th: Picture Day
September 12th: Sundae Social (6:00-7:00pm) Rain Date-9/14
September 19th: School Closed- Yom Kippur 

Your Help Needed for the Hawley Back to
School staff lunch!!
A message from Nancy Hintze, Back to School Lunch Coordinator...
 



Hello Hawley Families! Ready or not our kids hit the halls in one week. Our wonderful
Hawley teachers and sta� will be back at school even sooner preparing for that �rst day.
Please join us in welcoming them back with a luncheon on Friday, August 24. Help by
preparing your favorite dish or donating money for the cause. The Perfect Potluck link is
below. Please deliver all donations to the school by 11 am. Questions may be directed to
Nancy Hintze at 203-240-8933 or Aaron Cox at 203-241-2169. Your help makes this event
possible and is always appreciated, so thank you!
 
https://perfectpotluck.com/meals.php?t=VIAO1043&welcome=1

Kindergarten Bus Run
Kindergarten Bus Run is Friday 8/24. If your Kindergartner will be riding a bus, we kindly
ask that you Please write their teacher's name on the back of their name tag. 
 
We are still looking for 1-2 more volunteers to help with the Kindergarten Bus Run. If you
can help out, please email Renee Lovette at reneelovett317@gmail.com. Thank you!

OPEN POSITION
The Hawley PTA has a current one year opening for a Vice President! The Vice President is
an incredibly important position that helps keep Hawley's programs and events running
during the school year. If you are interested in hearing more, please contact Jenn Padilla at
hawleypta@gmail.com
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How to get involved
There are many opportunities through the PTA to be involved at Hawley. If you would like
to help, but aren't quite sure in what way or how, we would love to hear from you! Contact
your PTA President, Jenn Padilla at: hawleypta@gmail.com.

Facebook

Where to find us

29 Church Hill Road, Newtow… hawleypta@gmail.com

203-426-7666 newtown.hawley.schooldesk…
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